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From: "Anne Brichacek" <abrichacek@chabotcollege.edu>

To: _ <jbyron@energy.state.ca.us>

CC: <docket@energy.state.ca.us>, <Sgefter@energy.state.ca.us>
Date: 7/27/2008 11:47 AM

Subject: Proposed Eastshore Power Plant

I am faculty at Chabot College and a resident of San Lorenzo. | strongly support Presiding Member Jeffrey
Byron's current recommendation to DENY the application to build the proposed Eastshore Power Plant.
This plant will not in any way contribute to the health or welfare, including economic and practical, to the
surrounding communities. It is a power grab by special interests and just plain wrong.

Committee members, do the right thing and DENY THE APPLICATION. Thank you.
Anne Brichacek

Instructor, Computer. Application Systems
Chabot College

DOCKET
00 '&f{ —p

DATE UL 2 7 2008
RECD.JUL 2 v 20




